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Faculty Members Receive Health Hero Award
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The following faculty members have received support from
the Provost Faculty Opportunities Fund for FY18:

Cristina Cummings, assistant professor of Biology, received
$1,999.07 for the Hydroponics Sustainability Study Setup
project.

Jennifer Forestal, assistant professor of Political Science —
Theory, received $2,000 to attend the American Political
Science Association Annual meeting and present original
research, “Good Fences Make Good Neighbors?” and a
paper, “On Propaganda & Digital Publics,” and to chair a
panel.

Deborah Gussman, professor of American Literature,
received $2,000 to attend and present a paper,
“Travel and Transnationalism in Catharine Sedgwick’s
Periodical Writings,” at the Society for the Study of
American Women Writers International Symposium at the
Université Bordeaux in Montaigne, France.

Amy Hadley, associate professor of Communication


http://www.Stockton.edu/stocktonnow

JUNE 22, 2017 VOLUME 6 ISSUE NO. 33

Faculty, staff, students and alumni attended and presented at the
American Democracy Project (ADP), The Democracy Commitment
(TDC) and NASPA Student Affairs Administrators in Higher Educa-
tion’s Civic Learning & Democratic Engagement National Meeting,
which was held June 7-10 in Baltimore, Md.

Of the 21 Stocktonians in attendance, 15 presented at the conference.
Presentation topics included Stockton’s strides in local service-learn-
ing and civic engagement initiatives.

“Our commitment as a University to civic engagement stands out na-
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David Carr spent the last year roaming the main campus in
Galloway with a purpose. Coming to campus at all hours of
the day and night, Carr photographed scenes in a variety of
perspectives and lighting to capture the natural beauty of our
University located in the Pinelands National Reserve.

“Stockton’s campus is like a national park in miniature,” ex-
plained Carr, who shared his “Seasons of Stockton - Photo-
graphic Journey” with the University community during an
on-campus presentation in April.

“l hope that my images will make the Stockton family more
sensitive to the beauty that surrounds them and how that
beauty evolves through the kaleidoscope of seasons,” he
said.

The project caps a long career in higher education for Carr, who is retiring as professor of Political Science and director
of Research & Policy Analysis in the William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy. A native of San Diego, Carr arrived at

Stockton Congratulates Theresa Bartolotta on Next Endeavor

SAVE THE DATES

= July 5: Board of Trustees Meeting

We want to know about things going on in the Stockton community. Do you have an
unusual hobby? Did one of your co-workers win an award or perform outstanding public
service? Births, weddings, graduations and the like are all good things to submit to The
Stockton Times. Contact the editor at 609-626-5521 or email StocktonTimes@stockton.edu.
News about distinguished students can now be found at Distinctive Stockton Students. To
contribute a news item for the blog, please contact the editor at distinctive@stockton.edu

Send Us Your News!
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